
 

 
 

 

Daily Announcements  
for September 13, 2019 

 

I BELIEVE…...If you've set goals and you want to 

achieve them, you have to think positively and 

achieving those goals will be a lot easier. 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

HOMECOMING EVENTS 

 

Homecoming Week​ kicks off with the Homecoming parade is ​this 

Sunday​ at 1:00. Be there to support BHS clubs and teams as they 

 



 

march down Bartlett Rd. Next week each grade level will compete for 

spirit points, so let’s see who is the most-spirited class at BHS. Your 

class will be judged on your parade float, hall decorations, powderpuff 

score and cheerleaders, and spirit change. Good Luck Hawks! 

  

During Homecoming Week, students dress up to show their spirit. 

Monday is Pajama Day! 

  

Monday is Hawkfest from 5-8pm in the staff parking lot. There will be 

food, games, a haunted house, a DJ, and professional fireworks! 

 
 

HOMECOMING PARADE  

Sunday 9/15; 1pm. Starts at Oak Glenn/Bartlett Rd, heads south  

and ends at Stearns. 

  

HAWKFEST   

Monday 9/16- DJ, games, food, fun, Haunted House, fireworks!!!  

5-8pm in East staff parking lot 

  

POWDERPUFF  

Wednesday 9/18 

6:00 Fr/Soph, 7:00 Jr/Sr @ Bartlett Activity Complex,  

$5, no passes accepted  

 

HOMECOMING FOOTBALL GAME vs. Elgin​ - Friday, September 20 

5:00 - Sophomore Game; 7:30 - Varsity Game 

 

KING COURT 

Kevin Colin 

Peter Golaszewski 

Daniel Hernandez 

Paul Kautz 

Jovani Lopez 

 

 



 

QUEEN COURT 

Jocelyn Alba 

Olivia Golaszewski 

Eliana Hernandez 

Sydney Hurley 

Yasmin Medrano 

 

 

Punch!  Kick! ​ ​Throw!​ Come join Self-Defense club!   

In a fun way, you will learn self-defense moves which will allow you  

to effectively defend yourself.   Bring a friend!  The next meeting  

is Thursday Sept. 19th in Mrs. Simons' room D111​. 
 

 

BHS is traveling back to Europe!  After last summer's awesome trip  

to Italy and Greece, BHS Hawks will be soaring to ​Ireland and 
Scotland in June of 2020​.  We will be hosting an informational 

meeting on Wednesday, September 25 at 6:00 pm in room C115.   

See Mr. Miserendino with any questions. 

 
 

Looking for a sweet treat during Homecoming week? Then the 

Sophomore class counci​l has just what you need! ​Dick's Donuts​ will 

be at BHS on Tuesday, September 17th during lunch periods in A130.  

Stop by, you have earned it! 

 

 

Scholastic Bowl​ is looking for students who know random stuff in 

different areas such as literature, history, science, math, and 

miscellaneous.  If you would like to learn more about Scholastic Bowl, 

there will be informational meetings on ​Tuesday, September 17th and 

24th after school in A310​.  See Mr. Selvaggio for more information. 

 
 

 

 

 



 

French Club​ is welcoming any students interested in exploring French 

culture and language! We will meet every second Friday of the month in 

Room C323 at 7 a.m.  You don't have to take French to be part of it! 

 
 

 

Still haven't seen the award winning show ​Hamilton​?​  Have you already 

seen it but would like to see it again? BHS  is going to Hamilton one  

last time!  Come see Hamilton with us as it will close its doors in 

January 2020.  Please see Mrs. Hasan in room C305 to save yourself  

a seat to this amazing performance!  

 

 

Join ​Mentors of Tomorrow​ if you are interested in being a tutor for 

younger kids.  We go to elementary and middle schools to help kids with 

math, science and  English. Applications are due October 2nd and are 

available in the Main Office or in Mr. Selvaggio's  Room, A310. 

 
 
 

If you are interested in joining​ ​Science Olympiad​ to come to the first 

meeting. It will be held on Friday 9/20 in A350 before school starts. 

If you can't make it try and stop by A350 to get more information 

from Mr. Katzenbach.  

 

 

 

Attention students,​ the ​Hawks Center​ is officially open. ​Monday 

through Thursday peer tutoring will be available to all students  

during lunch periods.​ In addition, each Friday, the Hawks Center  

will open the Hawk Depot where you can redeem your HERO points  

as well as purchase awesome Hawks gear. 

 

 

 

 



 

Do you have a passion for history?  Would you like to boost your college 

resume?​ Apply to join ​Rho Kappa the National Honors Society​ for the 

Social Studies!  We will be going on field trips, volunteering and 

discussing hot topics in History!  See Mrs. Allanson in C307 for an 

application.  All applications are due by September 25th. 

 

 

 

All 4 Class Councils​ will  meet ​every Thursday morning at 7:10​ ​am. 

All students are invited to  join!  

Senior Class​- room A130 (Mrs. Fernandez & Ms. Haggerty) 

Junior Class​- room A321 (Mrs. Stanley) 

Sophomore Class​- room A348 (Ms. Cesario) 

Freshman Class​- room C329 (Ms. Moore) 

 

 

 

The Elvina Ness Chapter of the National Honor Society​ is a 

community service organization.  Any junior or senior with a cumulative 

GPA of 3.6 or higher is invited to submit an application for 

membership.  Applications can be downloaded from the Bartlett NHS 

website at ​www.bhsnationalhonors.wixsite.com/2019​ and are due no 

later than Friday, September 13. Students who are unable to attend 

should contact Ms. Miller with questions. 

 

 

 

 
SHOW YOUR SCHOOL SPIRIT!  WEAR​ ​GREEN 

AND​ ​BLUE ​EVERY​ FRIDAY! 

 
 
 

 

http://www.bhsnationalhonors.wixsite.com/2019


 

We are BHS! 
we Believe, 
we Honor, 

we Succeed! 
AND WE DREAM BIG! 

 

 


